
From: Maria Cahill
To: HTP Exhibits
Cc: Sen Taylor; Rep.RobNosse@state.or.us
Subject: Westside /French Prairie Bypass Tollway bill, HB 3231
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 11:50:59 PM

Dear Committee Members,

I'm writing to express my distress at hearing about a massive toll road that, developed
through eminent domain, could destroy the west hills in Portland down to Marion
County and destroys rural areas that really should be protected through Oregon's
urban growth boundary law.

I oppose the implementation of the Westside /French Prairie Bypass Tollway bill proposed
through HB 3231 and hope that you will do everything in your power to keep this from
simultaneously urban and rural areas alike.

Sincerely,
Maria Cahill
Principal & Green Infrastructure Consultant
Green Girl Land Development Solutions LLC
a certified Oregon Benefit Company & Women Owned Business
c 503.334.8634
www.greengirlpdx.com
Please think of the environment before printing this email, then think of the environment later
when you're doing something else.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------------------
Green Girl Land Development Solutions LLC provides information for educational and
outreach purposes only, to enhance the sustainability of sites. Unless adopted by the
appropriate registered professional under contract, information provided is not for
construction.
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